
 

 

December 24, 2020 

Dear Family & Friends, 

Early last week we received news of a positive employee. That employee does not work on the 

Resident households and did not have direct Resident contact. This is the first positive we have 

received since the weekly testing began in mid-November. The employee is quarantining for the 

appropriate number of days. Late last week a second positive test was identified in another 

employee. They also do not have direct Resident contact will be out of the office for the 

appropriate time. No other tests have come back positive and no one is displaying any 

symptoms. We will continue to test all employees weekly and let you know results. 

We are doing all we can to keep spirits up in the Home. Each household is having separate 

Christmas parties and has had the chance to decorate themed trees in the auditorium. We have 

been blessed by many groups and people who have given gifts to us to share with our Residents. 

Although this Christmas will be unlike others, our Residents will still celebrate with a delicious 

meal, wonderful presents, and Mass in the chapel for those who wish to attend. Thank you to all 

of our friends who have supported us in many ways this year. 

May you have a very Merry Christmas! Please keep praying for our Residents and for an end to 

this pandemic. 

May God bless you, 

Mother Mary Vincent, lsp 

Administrator 


